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                                 ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 26 October 2018
Today is the last day of term and we will return to school on Monday 5th November.
Attendance week beginning 
15/10/18:

Owls 93.3%

Hedgehogs 95.7%

Rabbits 87.1%

1A 95.8%

1B 94.2%

2A 96.3% 

2B 98.1% 

3A 98.5%

3B 95.4%  

4A 99.4%

4B 98.0%

5A 97.0%

5B 97.9%
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6A 95.7%

6B 95.2% 

Update next week on this week’s attendance.




Chicken Pox

We have had lots of children with chicken pox in our early years again this week. Please be aware of the early signs before the spots appear;
· A high temperature above 38C
· Aches and pains and generally feeling unwell
· Loss of appetite

If your child has chicken pox they have to remain off school until all the spots have come out, and have totally scabbed over.


The Book Bus
The Book Bus will be visiting school again on 12th November and will be located in the staff car park before and after school.
The children will get the chance to visit the bus during the day. 
School receive 10% commission on every purchase and this will be put towards buying books for classrooms.
Applying For High School 
The deadline for applying for a high school place is Wednesday 31st October. If your child is in year 6, please ensure you adhere to this deadline. Applications after 5.00pm on 31st October will be classed as late, and this may effect which school your child is allocated.  
Year 6 Parents Evening
We are aware the Year 6 teachers will be with the children at Robinwood on the evening of Parents evening.
As soon as we have another date set, we will send out confirmation.

School Meal Price Increase
As per previous communication the cost of school meals will increase from £2.10 to £2.20 per day (£11.00 per week). As always please can you ensure this is paid every Monday, so your account doesn’t fall into arrears.

Due to new finance procedures enforced by The Enquire Learning Trust any balances that are continuously in arrears of 2 weeks or more, must be settled in full immediately, or the School Meal service will be withdrawn meaning your child will have to bring a packed lunch.

     PLEASE NOTE OUR NEXT INSET DAY WHEN SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED – FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER 2018
                             This is a trust – wide closure day to enable off – site training for all staff.
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